



Mercian Collaboration Deputies & Senior Staff Group

Outline Agenda: 24th May 2021

Meeting Chair: Ben Veasey (Loughborough)

- 1) Welcome and apologies
- 2) Issues & actions from Previous Meeting ([2nd March 2021](#))¹
- 3) Group Terms of Reference
- 4) Themed discussions:
 - Returning to campus: E.g. How will library staff/teams work in the future?
 - Planning and preparing for the new academic year
 - Supporting increasingly diverse library users needs: E.g. accommodating entrants with no face-to-face library experience or finalists with little on-campus experience
- 5) General discussions & updates
- 6) Next meeting (Autumn 2021)
 - a) *Meeting Chair*
 - b) *Approximate date*
 - c) *Potential themes & topics*
- 7) AOB

¹ Attendees might also like to glance at (a) [Directors Board \(25/3/21\)](#) and (b) [Steering Group \(20/4/21\)](#) minutes, for background information on Collaboration activities.